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The website committee for 2014 – 2015 is Kathy Dalling, Larry 
McPhee, Barrie Rigby and Ellen Palmer. 
 
Monthly meetings were held throughout the year to keep our 
website updated with current activities, upcoming events, and 
newsletters within our organization.   You can also access our 
site to discover information about Senior Discounts, Group 
Insurance, Memoriams, Informative Links and much more. 
 
We are currently working on giving our website a facelift.  
Within the next couple of months, we hope to introduce a new 
look and feel for our site.  We will keep you posted. 
 
New ideas or suggestions to improve our website are always 
welcomed.  Please submit these to any member of our team and 
we will certainly incorporate any recommendations. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
     Ellen Palmer for the Website Committee	
  


